
 

PRESS RELEASE 

 

New Officers elected by Royal 

 

At its Annual General Meeting held on 26 June, the members of The Royal 

Philatelic Society London elected three new Officers. 

These were: Bill Hedley as Honorary Secretary; Nigel Gooch as Honorary 

Treasurer; and David Beech as Honorary Librarian. 

Chris King remains President, starting his second year in office, with Vice 

Presidents, Frank Walton and Patrick Maselis. 

The new season of the Society begins on Thursday, 18 September, with the 

traditional opening display of material from the Royal Philatelic Collection, 

shown by gracious permission of Her Majesty the Queen. However, this 

meeting is only open to members of the Society. 

 

Officers of The Royal Philatelic Society London (left to right): 
Bill Hedley, Nigel Gooch, Chris King and Frank Walton. 
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